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2. Remove the snap ring from

SERVICE BULLETIN 

PROBE ROD SIZE CHANGE 

ATTENTION! 
Dear Valued C ustomer, 
Due to the availability of material, Granco Clark is switching from 1/4" probe rods to 3/16" probe rods. Upon your first 
purchase you will need need to buy a new assembly which includes rods, springs, set collars and the UHMW retainer. After 
this first purchase you will be able to purchase just the probe rods as you had before. Please reference the flow chart below 
when ordering probe rods.
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